
 
 
 
 
 Environmental Health Section - NSDC 

  

Re: Amended Planning Application Consultation – Application reference 20/01242/FULM  
 
Consultation Date:  18 December 2020 
 

Proposal: Construction of a solar farm and battery stations together with all associated 
works, equipment and necessary infrastructure. 

Site Address: Land North Of Halloughton Southwell    

Planning Application Ref: 20/01242/FULM 

Target Date for Decision: 9 October 2020 

Case Officer: Honor Whitfield  

 
With reference to our previous consultation regarding the above application, we have received amended 
information as described below.  Please indicate whether you support or object to the proposal.  Your comments 
need to be with us by 13 August 2020. 
 
Amended documents and plans rec'd 18.12.20 
 
Application details, including plans, site extents (using the ‘Map’ facility) and supporting information are available to 
view on our website at www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/planningapplications.  If this consultation relates to the 
renewal of an extant planning permission, please refer to documents associated with the previous application also 
available online (the previous planning application number is mentioned in the proposal). 
 
Your comments can be submitted online using the above website or sent by email to planning@nsdc.info. 

 
Please be aware, all information including signatures and contact details you provide will be publicly available. 
 
In the event of an appeal against a refusal of planning permission, if the application refers to a ‘householder 
application’, any representations made this application will be sent to the Secretary of State, and there will be no 
further opportunity to comment at appeal stage. 
 
A copy of the decision notice and officer/committee report will be available on our website after the application has 
been decided. 
 
Data protection and privacy:  
We are committed to protecting your personal data and privacy.  The personal information you provide will only be 
used by the Council, in accordance with General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 2016 and used for the purposes 
of determining the application. 
 
All information including signatures and contact details you provide will be published (publically available) in full.  
You should also ensure that there are no third party references which could breach the privacy requirements of the 
GDPR. 
 
Please see our website for further information regarding our privacy notice. 
 
Support Proposal  Object to Proposal  
 
Comments: 
Environmental Health have no further additional  comments to make on this application 

x 

      Planning Development Business Unit 
Castle House 

Great North Road 
Newark 

NG24 1BY 
 

www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk 
 

Telephone: 01636 650000 
Email: planning@nsdc.info 

 
Date: 18 December 2020 

 

mailto:planning@nsdc.info


 
 
 
 
Name:         Kathrine Allen     Date:  12 Jan 2021 
 
Designation: Environmental Health Officer 
 
Reply to: Planning Development Business Unit, Castle House, Great North Road, Newark, NG24 1BY,  

  
 

 
 

 
 


